



Mr I L Williams

Director of Sport

ian.williams@ellesmere.com

13th December 2018

Dear Parent,

As you may be aware, Ellesmere College recently had the Michaelmas 2018 House and Team photographs taken. This year's photographs are now available for you to purchase if you so wish. Your child has been given a proof card and order form for you to complete and send directly with your payment to Gillman and Soame, or you can visit their website and order online: www.gillmanandsoame.co.uk

Current photographs, including the most recent, can be viewed at: www.gsimagebank.co.uk/ellesmere/t/ellesmere2018
Login Token: ellesmere2018

The school has now moved all our main photographic requirements to Gillman and Soame. All future purchases will therefore follow the same format as above and will now be direct with the company. In the future, all old photographs taken by Gillman and Soame will be available on-line; other College archived photographs will also be made available.

Yours sincerely

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com